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Wisconsin Economic Development Association Thanks Governor 
Evers for Commitment to Economic Development 

 
 
Madison, WI – Wisconsin Economic Development Association (WEDA) President and CEO Mary Perry 

issued the following statement on Governor Tony Evers’ economic development plan as part of his 2021-

23 biennial state budget proposal: 

 
“The Wisconsin Economic Development Association would like to thank Governor Evers for 

understanding the need to support Wisconsin businesses and spur new opportunities for growth and job 

creation as our economy continues to face significant challenges from the coronavirus pandemic. His 

$329 million economic and workforce development budget proposal strikes the right tone, and our 

members look forward to working with his administration and the Legislature on key economic 

development investments during the state budget process.”  

 
About WEDA 

The Wisconsin Economic Development Association, founded in 1975, is a statewide non-profit 

organization dedicated to growing Wisconsin’s economy. Driven by the needs of our 400-plus members, 

we represent the economic development interests of both the private and public sectors through 

advocacy, education, and leadership on statewide initiatives. 
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